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September 2023 secondary school applications for current Year 6 pupils 

 
21 September 2022 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
Secondary school applications for current Year 6 pupils must be submitted to the local authority by 5pm on 31st October 
2022, for pupils who will start secondary school in September 2023. Applications can be made via the North Northants 
Website - https://www.northnorthants.gov.uk/secondary-school-places 
 
In order to help parents make an informed decision regarding school preferences, secondary schools are hosting Open 
Sessions where pupils and parents can visit the schools to find out more information about what they have to offer. 
To support you with this, I have collated the dates of the open sessions for the main secondary schools that our pupils 
have previously gone on to attend. 
 

• Prince William School, Oundle – Thurs 22nd Sept from 6.00-8.00pm. Open day tours Fri 23rd & Mon 26th Sept 
(see website for details on how to book) - https://pws.emat.uk/ 

• Corby Technical School – Thurs 22nd Sept from 5.00-6.00pm, and Tues 27th Sept from 6.45-7.45pm - 
https://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/ 

• Corby Business Academy – Wed 28th Sept from 5.00-7.30pm - https://www.corbybusinessacademy.org/ 

• Lodge Park Academy – Mon 3rd Oct from 5.00-8.00pm - https://www.lodgeparkacademy.co.uk/ 

• Brooke Weston Academy – Open Week 3rd-7th Oct. See website to book - https://www.brookeweston.org/ 

• Kingswood Secondary Academy – Mon 3rd Oct from 5.30-7.00pm - 
https://www.kingswoodsecondaryacademy.org/ 

 
Please check each secondary school’s website for further details, and to see how to book open day visits. Please note 
this is not an exhaustive list of secondary schools, you are free to visit and apply for any school of your choice. 
 
I am also very much aware that the secondary school application process for Corby pupils can be a little confusing, with 
schools having different allocation procedures. Therefore, I will be hosting an online information session, via Teams, on 
Friday 7th October at 5.00pm, for our Year 6 parents, in order to explain this process in more detail, and to try and ensure 
you have as much information as possible when making your secondary school allocations. The information session will 
last for roughly 30 minutes. 
 

Here is the link to access the Teams meeting on 7th Oct: Click here to join the meeting 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal 
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